
Perth Children’s Hospital to feature  
in a new TV documentary seriesContact

CAHSDocumentary
Series

Where and when will it be shown?
The series will be shown on Channel 9 in Australia and internationally on Quest 
Red, Discovery in the UK. We anticipate it to go to air towards the end of 2021.

We are very excited to be taking part in an international TV 
documentary series about the inner workings of our hospital! 

It will be an eight-part observational-style series that will follow 
our patients and their families, staff, volunteers and our partners, 
on their journey through our health service. 

This is our chance to share WA with the rest of the world, 
showcasing our incredible children’s hospital and the amazing 
stories of the people who walk through our doors every day – and 
we’d love you to be part of our story. 



CAHS.DocumentarySeries@health.wa.gov.au

Contact
Perth Children’s Hospital representative 
Phone: 0403 899 405 
Email: CAHS.DocumentarySeries@health.wa.gov.au

I’ve been filmed but have decided I don’t want to be on TV
If you have been filmed and are unsure about your involvement you can speak with 
a Perth Children’s Hospital representative to discuss the options. This needs to be 
within 30 days of filming.

I have a question…
You can speak to one of the people wearing a ‘Documentary crew’ white t-shirt if 
you have any questions.

We also have a representative at Perth Children’s Hospital who can speak to you 
about the TV documentary series and answer questions you may have. 

search Perth Children’s Hospital

What if I don’t want to be filmed?
Please let a staff member know if you’d prefer not to be filmed. You’ll only be 
included if you are happy to take part. 

I want to hear more! 
Stay up-to-date with the TV documentary series on our social media and website. 


